


MINI BULLETIN – 23 June 2023



Getting a GP appointment is often a challenge at the moment, but for many disabled people, access to their GP has long been a problem. 

In our recent project exploring disabled people’s experiences of involvement in health and care design, people told us about their experiences accessing health and care, as well as of involvement in service design.

https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/blog/2023/06/tackling-ableism-health-care-role-primary-care




The benefits of supported decision making (consent)
https://resolution.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Did-you-know-The-benefits-of-supported-decision-making-consent-WEB.pdf
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